
Notice of Public Meeting
Pursuant to §502(a) and (c) of
the PA Municipalities Planning
Code (MPC), and §780-303C.5
of  the  Allegheny  County
Subdivision  and  Land
Development  Ordinance,  the
Planning Division of Allegheny
County  Economic
Development (ACED) will hold
a public meeting to review the
831 Stanton Avenue Plan,  a
minor subdivision application,
located  on  831  Stanton
Avenue and Reserve Street in
the Borough of  Millvale.  The
meeting will be held remotely
via Microsoft Teams.
The meeting is scheduled as
follows:   Wednesday,  January
10,  at  2:00  PM   Please
email   Natalia.CainsFebles@
AlleghenyCounty.US  for
call-in information.


